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Northwest Advancement News

October/November 2014
Welcome to the NWD Advancement News Letter


The District Advancement Committee (DAC) will publish a bi-monthly newsletter regarding advancement topics.  The newsletter will be published on the district website under Advancement, “Current NWD Advancement News.”  Please feel free to submit topics that you may wish to be addressed, by submitting them to Terry Peterson at tpeter1216@comcast.net. 

Follow National Advancement Topics on Twitter
If you want the news first, follow the National Advancement Team on Twitter. Topics cover the FAQs received at the national office, clarifications on policies and procedures, news on changes and new releases, and best practices in advancement. 

If you already have a Twitter account, follow us at ’@AdvBSA‘ or ’BSA Advancement Team.’ If you don’t have an account, it is time to take the plunge. It is a quick and easy process to set up an account at www.Twitter.com. To limit incoming emails (‘tweets‘), you can select BSA National Advancement Team as the only account you want to follow.

The Eagle’s Nest:  Eagle Expo
Troops, mark your calendars for November 6, 2014, for the Fall NWD Eagle Expo.  The  Expo will be held at Shepherd of the Hills.  Download the information flyer at Advancement Announcements on the Advancement page of the District Website.

The Spring Expo will be held  on April 16, 2015.  Details to be announced at a later date.

Signed Proposals due Nov 5 or Dec 3.

DAC/Unit Advancement Meetings
The DAC will meet with every unit before May, 2015, to discuss  advancement issues, best practices, and offer the committee’s help on any unit advancement concerns.  These meetings may take place at Roundtables or your unit’s committee meetings.  Please contact Karol Smith for Boy Scout unit scheduling or Phill Lawonn for Cub Scout scheduling of these meetings.  Those units who have not self-scheduled by the December Roundtable will be scheduled by the DAC.

DAC Recruiting New Members
If you have an interest in advancement, Boy Scout, Cub Scout, and/or Venturing, we are looking to add you as a sitting member of the DAC.  We are especially looking for those newly registered leaders to “groom” for future DAC leadership positions.  Please contact Terry Peterson at tpeter1216@comcast.net. 

Webelos Activity Pin Day
Saturday, November 8, 2014, at Christ the King.

Pins to be offered will be Citizen, Communicator, Craftsman, Engineer, Fitness, Forester, Geologist, Readyman, Scientist, and Showman.  Please check the Advancement page for more information. 


Fall Merit Badge Saturday
There will be no fall Merit Badge Saturday.  Watch for the Spring 2015 Merit Badge Saturday details -- March 7, 2015.

For questions about the Newsletter, contact Terry Peterson, Editor, at tpeter1216@comcast.net.

